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Congratulations Year 2! 
Rabbit Class celebrated the completion of their secret agent training (aka KS1 SATs) with a graduation 
ceremony and some treats. The children should feel really proud of their enthusiasm, positivity and 
perseverance when completing their secret agent tasks - they were all amazing!  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Staying Safe 
• If you have a Child Protection (Safeguarding) concern, please see a Safeguarding Lead (Mrs Harvey or Mr Dakin) or ring Somerset Direct on 0300 

123 2224 
• If you notice a Health & Safety concern, please report it to Mrs Harvey or Mrs Fillingham 

• We have children with nut allergies so please remember our school is a nut free school 

• Mobile phones must not be used within the school grounds 

• If you drive your children to school, please park responsibly on the surrounding roads   

 
Attendance 

 
Whole School attendance to date: 94.51% 
 
Class with the best attendance this week: Owl Class with 98.16% 
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Sports day  
Wednesday 12th July, 1.15pm 
 
 
 

Year 6 Leavers’ Service  
Wednesday 19th July, 10am 
St Mary’s Church  
 

 

Reception Learning Journey 
 
Year 1 and Year 2 Parents and Carers: If you would like to collect your child’s Learning Journey from their 
Reception year, please come to the hall after school on Tuesday 20th June. Please bring a bag with you to 
take it home.  
 

 
 

Summer Reading Challenge at Bishops Lydeard Library 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
Ready, Set, Read! is this year’s Summer Reading Challenge, starting on 8th July.  It aims to encourage 
children to enjoy the benefits of reading for pleasure.  Bishops Lydeard Community Library will be 
supporting this and giving out collector folders and bookmarks or you can take part online.   
See https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/ for more details.   
 
 

 

BLSA at the Summer Fete  
 
The BLSA will be running a craft stall at the village fete on 8th July. See poster below for further details.  
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Owl Class Maths 
 
In maths today, Owl Class were combining their knowledge of 2D and 3D shapes. The children were given 
a net of a 3D shape and had to try and work out what it was, how many different 2D faces it had, how many 
vertices it had and how many edges. We then created the shapes and compared and evaluated our 
answers with the physical shape. 
 

 
 

 

 
Gold Book 

Ladybird Maddox for independently completing her art activity. Amy for always being such a 
great friend. 

Rabbit Blake for always being positive and using sentence stems in maths. Ela for being a 
role model in the classroom and always understanding the feelings of others.  

Owl Alba for amazing perseverance when maths got tricky. Alex for amazing 
concentration and effort in his writing. Florence C for overcoming and keeping going 
when she wasn't feeling well. 

Badger Leo G for great focus on his independent writing- even catching up after being absent 
for part of it. Joseph M for making great improvements toward his home learning- 
long may it continue! Eleanor for her focus and accuracy with her reflections in maths 
this week. 

Dragonfly Kaden and George for fantastic long jump and triple jump technique. Amelia for great 
contributions to class discussions building on the views of others. Freddie for careful 
word choices in his writing. Lily for fantastic effort in all her work. Shaun for great 
effort in meeting his writing target. Beatrice for fantastic scientific thinking. Conor for 
excellent effort in his work. John for accurate estimating of angles. 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

 

June  

16 Dragonfly Year 5, Bikeability Day 2 

20 Learning Journey Collection, 3.15pm 

23 Class photos and Year 6 leavers photos 

28 - 30 Year 6 Residential, Kilve Court 



July  

9 BLSA Quiz, Lethbridge Arms, 7.30pm 

12 Sports Day, 1.15pm 

19 Year 6 Leavers’ Service 10am, St Mary’s Church 

21 Inset day 

24 Summer holidays start 

September  

4 Inset day 

5  Inset day 

6 Back to school 

 

Reminders 
 

Please remember that we are a nut free school.  
 

Please check all packed lunch items to ensure they are 
nut free. 

 
 
 

Please apply sun cream to your child before 
school and send them in with a hat.   

 
 

 
Please do not use your mobile phone while on school site. 
Many thanks for your support.  

 
 
 

 
Please do not park or drop off on the yellow zig zags outside school.  

 
Please do not use the school car park for drop off/collection. We ask this as 
doing so increases the risk of an accident occurring. 
 



 
 



  



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 


